Sent: Tuesday, 28 October 2008 8:14 PM
Subject: passenger rail ticket price increase

Dear Sir/Madam,
My Submission is is for passenger rail ticket price increase.
I do feel that there should not be a rail fare increase for the following reasons.

A) the Railcorp management have wasted money hand over fist on the Chatswood Epping Tunnel &
we still have only one set that is available for mass production(Millennium) to be able to adequately
carry passengers on this line, however they have wasted money on ordering the new PPP trains to
use this line.

Currently they have wasted money on themselves without replacing non aircondiioned "R" sets.

They have wasted money on the "T" Card when all they had to do was look to London for a Zone card
system.

Therefore until the management structure & philosophy of Railcorp changes the fares should remain
stagnant



